ADDENDUM MATERIAL DATE 6-7-22 ITEM NO. 400 2

Corrie Cotugno

From:

Janet Zampieri <

Sent:

Monday, June 6, 2022 8:57 AM

To:

District1; DIST2; District3; District4; District5; COB_mail

Subject:

Covid-19 Premium Pay

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Supervisors

I support Supervisor Christy's request to understand how the recipients of Covid-19 special premiums were determined as "essential" and who determined which "essential" employee got what amount.

Sincerely

Janet Zampieri 3125 W Mockingbird Ln Tucson AZ 85713

Corrie Cotugno

From:

Anne Loftfield <

Sent:

Monday, June 6, 2022 11:05 AM

To:

District1; DIST2; District3; District4; District5; COB_mail

Subject:

June 7, 2022 Addendum item #2

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

As an "ordinary citizen" I am saddened and disturbed by actions taken during the last two years regarding among other things, the discriminatory designation of "essential workers and businesses". Who was given the authority to make those decisions? On what basis?

Every single citizen endured month after month of imposed restrictions simply because we were not chosen as "essential" by some unknown entity.

I believe whoever was responsible for rewarding certain county employees based on being designated as "essential" should reimburse the taxpayers for the unfair and discriminatory bonus pay immediately.

Anne Loftfield